
   01 February 2024 

 

T. +61 2 9774 7155 1 Beijer Ref Support 
2 Kirby Place, Bankstown Aerodrome NSW 2200 
ABN 28 607 082 379 

 
Dear Customers, 
 
 
Please be advised that effective 1 March 2024, Gree Australia will implement a price increase 
across all Gree Residential and Commercial products. 
 
Gree remains committed to delivering outstanding quality, reliability and exceptional service levels 
to our valued customers.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. We look forward to continuing to work with you into the 
future. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Stacey Nicholls 
National Product Manager – Air Conditioning 
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